
From: Skylar Franke  
Sent: Thursday, June 01, 2017 10:12 AM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Subject: Music & Dancing on Patios 
 
Hello members of CPSC, 
 
I am emailing today to let you know I am in full support of allowing patios to have music and dancing. I would spend 
more of my time at these businesses in the summer if they offered music and dancing on patios, which is better for 
business, tourism and general cool-ness of a city. 
 
I also like the following suggested recommendations around the dancing and music on patios, they make it fair to residents 
in the area: 

1. To add regulations to the noise bylaw to cover sound on patios, with a maximum limit of 70 dbA (measured at 
locations nearby the patio rather than on the patio itself) and a time limit of midnight. 

Let's make London even cooler than it already is. Say yes to music and dancing on patios.  
 
Thank you, 
This email can be part of the public record.  
 
--  
Skylar Franke 
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